
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 6 ending Friday 11th October 2024 

Welcome to the Broadstone  

Hall Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE  
N.B IMPORTANT CHANGE ON THE CALENDAR: Next Friday 
18th October, the last day of term, has been advertised as 
Crazy Hair Day to collect bottle donations for Friends of 
Broadstone (PTA) for our Christmas Fair.  
However; it has just been brought to our attention by 
Stockport Council that the 18th is the day when Show Racism 
the Red Card will be celebrating the 10th Anniversary of Wear 
Red to remind people about the need to challenge racism.  As 
many of you know Show Racism the Red Card are the UK's 
leading anti-racism education charity and Wear Red Day is 
their national day of action. It is a public show of unity, 
standing together. It's about starting the discussion and 
demanding change. Every heart and every mind that is 
changed, changes at least one life, but has the capacity to 
change hundreds, if not thousands of others. Please click on 
the link https://www.theredcard.org/wear-red-day/ to register 
your support. 
SO, PLEASE WEAR RED ON FRIDAY 18th OCTOBER and/or 
CRAZY HAIR in exchange for a bottle donation of any kind from 
“shampoo to champagne” to raise awareness for Show Racism 
the Red Card and help restock prizes for our Christmas Fair. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PARENTS EVENINGS & SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR  
We would like to take this opportunity to thank Y1-Y6 parents 
& carers for attending Parents Evenings this week. We hope 
that you found it informative and will support any feedback 
given, as will we.  
The Scholastic Book Fair was greatly received and took a profit 
of £808.00, of which the school will get £404 back in credit. 
This will now be carefully spent on new books for library & 
reading resources for your children. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

SWEETS TREATS FOR BIRTHDAYS  
Unfortunately, we do not allow sweet treats to be brought 
into school and distributed for children’s birthdays; it is not 
that we are being bah-humbug, our reasoning is 3-fold: 

• We cannot control what is brought in from home & a 
number of children in school that have 
allergies/dietary requirements.  
Lollipops on sticks can also be dangerous. 

• It sets a precedent to other children that might not 
be able to afford treats for a whole class but them 
feel obliged to do the same. 

• It does not promote healthy eating – 25/30 children 
per class, that is a sugary treat almost every day. 

We thank-you for your support. 
 

YEAR 6 SCIENCE  
How does light travel? Year 6 have been conducting 
experiments this week to answer this question. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BBC PHILHARMONIC ORCHESTRA  
Everyone that attended the BBC “Ten Pieces” trip this week 
had a great time. The fantastic BBC Philharmonic orchestra 
put on a concert specifically for children in years 3-8 designed 
to introduce orchestral music to young audiences. The 
interest was so great we will definitely look into more musical 
excursions in the future. Who knew we had such a cultural 
cohort!  
 

THANK-YOU  
A big shout out to for the donation made by a staff member’s 
brother of gravel and footing to help improve our Forest 
School Area (c/o Ms. L. Turner)  
 

AUTUMN/WINTER MENU 2024/25 
The new menu will start after the October half term holidays 
Any meals you have pre-ordered from the Summer Menu will 
now become INVALID, so please go to Lunchhound and make 
the necessary changes. There are some lovely winter warmers 
like Beef Lasagne & garlic bread and Beef & Potato pie with 
roast potatoes (vegetarian alternatives are available) 
 

NEXT WEEK ON THE CALENDAR 
Tuesday 15th Oct:  Metro Cup 1st Round @ S’port Grammar  
Tuesday 15th Oct:  FOB AGM Meeting  
Friday 18th Oct: WEAR RED &/or CRAZY HAIR (bottle donation) 
Friday 18th Oct:  BREAK UP FOR HALF TERM 3.20pm  
Monday 28th Oct: Back to school 8.55am 
Monday 28th Oct: Tempest photo retake (selected pupils) 
 
   

  

 

 

Online Safety Hub - Stockport LA 
 

CHANGE HEARTS 
CHANGE MINDS 
CHANGE LIVES 

 

 

FOB WANT YOU!  
We are looking to take on an additional role 
for someone to be our Community 
Fundraising Coordinator - someone who can 
look at donations, supermarket token 
schemes, grants etc. 
Anyone interested please get in touch. 
It could be a member of staff even! Everyone 
is welcome at AGM. Please join us!  
friendsofbroadstone@outlook.com 

 

AGM MEETING 
Tues 15th Oct 

@ 5pm 
 

  

 

 

https://www.theredcard.org/wear-red-day/
https://stockport.onlinesafetyhub.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 
 
Reception: 
RBW “Kind”- Clara D Clara is such a helpful member of our 
class family and can always be relied on to be a super tidier, 
look after others when needed and make good choices. She 
is a kind friend and makes others smile. 
RLR “Kind” – Saoirse C For being a kind and helpful friend. 
RLE “Kind”- Harrison JW Always going above and beyond to 
make sure that his friends feel happy and included. When 
Harrison is around, nobody is left out. He's always smiling 
and if you looked up kind, friendly and helpful in the 
dictionary, Harrison's face would be beaming from the page!  
 

Year 1: 
1CL Tommy F for working really hard on his handwriting and 
writing super sentences describing the witch. Well done! 
1CR Amir Ali A for trying so hard to spell unknown words by 
using a sound mat!  
 

Class 1/2: 
Amal A for fantastic phonics and independent writing in the 
classroom. Great work!  
 

Year 2: 
2SH Eryn McM for effectively using exclamation marks in her 
writing. 
2MK Freya D For a super explanation in her science work. 
 

Year 3: 
3VH Iris H for working incredibly hard on her writing and 
checking it independently.  
3SN Georgia S for giving her best efforts in writing lessons. I 
have enjoyed reading your diary entry for Tuffy. Good job.  
 

Class 3/4: 
Eliza B for having great ideas and wanting to make her work 
the best it can be. 
 

Year 4: 
4EE Isaac M for super writing and editing this week to retell 
part of the story of Tuffy. 
4DM Yashfaa A for some great ideas on her plan for the day 
in the life of a Stone Age Girl. Well done! 
 

Year 5: 
5CB Dolly G for fantastic sentences including direct speech 
with all the correct punctuation.    
5SH Aayat F for trying really hard to punctuate her sentences 
accurately, checking her work and growing in confidence.  
5LK Rayan H for improved effort in handwriting, making sure 
to take his time and check his letters sit below the line. 
 

Year 6: 
6JL Max J for going above and beyond with his vocabulary 
this week.  
6ZW Isaac B for his application of skills during the 
independent writing process!  
6CM Jack W for impressive accuracy of punctuation and 
beautiful presentation. 
 
 
 
 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
 
 
Reception:  
RBW Roman B for always being ready, respectful and a 
super role model to others. He always tries his best in every 
activity he does. We love having you in our class Roman.  
RLR April T For having had a fantastic first half term. Well 
done!  
RLE Harrison W Always following our school rules, trying so 
hard in any activity set and being the kindest and well 
mannered young man.  
 

Year 1: 
1CL Zoe H for being an all round superstar! She is always 
making the right choices and helping around the class.   
1CR Eva G for being a very helpful and kind member of the 
class. Eva is always ready to learn and has impressed us this 
week with her fantastic writing! 
 

Class 1/2: 
Renae B for being a fantastic friend and trying her best in 
class. Well done! 
 

Year 2: 
2SH Joshua C for working exceptionally hard in every lesson 
and always putting his hand up 
2MK Shiloh O For super effort in all her lessons. 
 

Year 3 
3VH Harper C for working hard to complete more work in 
her lessons.  
3SN Mia G for wonderful expression when reading. You've 
also been trying hard in math, even when it feels 
challenging. Keep it up.  
 

Class 3/4: 
Rosa O - for being a role model and giving all work 100% 
 

Year 4: 
4EE Emie-Beau S for super effort in everything she does and 
for showing confidence and resilience.    
4DM Isabelle M for her positive, can-do attitude towards 
anything she does. I'm really impressed!  
 

Year 5: 
5CB Madian H for great improvement this week.  
5SH Theo H for being a great role model, listening well, 
being sensitive, thoughtful, kind and a great friend to all. This 
has been noted by a number of adults around school.  
5LK Lawa K for the excellent effort he puts in to everything 
he does! He is trying so hard and has made a fantastic start 
to Y5! 
 

Year 6: 
6JL Emily K for being amazing at everything all of the time 
and being happy and smiley.   
6ZW Charlie P excellent, smiley and respectful attitudes to 
learning!  
6CM Liam F for showing good independence and 
cooperation, helping others with their maths this week. 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 


